
  

 

April 15, 2020 
 
Dear Residents of the City of Flint: 
 
MANY THANKS for your patience with Republic Services, as the company reviews its 
policies and services during this unprecedented COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
As you know, we suspended temporarily yard-waste and composting services to 
assess risks to the public and our valued employees. We are happy to announce 
Republic Services on Monday, April 27th, will resume collection of yard-waste and 
compost.  
 
For safe and efficient service, please follow these instructions: 
 

- Place lawn clippings and leaves in a biodegradable paper Kraft bag. 
- Use a can – not larger than 35-gallons and clearly marked YARD WASTE – for 

loose yard waste. 
- Ensure all bags and cans weigh less than 50 pounds and do not contain rocks, 

dirt or sod. 
 
As a reminder, ALL trash and compost must be curbside no later than 6 a.m. on your 
regularly scheduled collection day. Again, THANK YOU for your understanding and 
partnership during these challenging days. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Republic Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


